Galveston Bay Orchid Society Newsletter
 September 2016
The next meeting of the GBOS will be September 19 at:

Keller Williams Building

18050 Saturn Lane

Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  

Refreshments will be potluck.

The program will be about orchids in Costa Rica and will be presented by Fr. Ted Baenziger.
Here is your “Orchid Tip” for September, provided by Larry Baker:

Watering your Orchids
Early in my self-learning to become an orchid grower, I read lots of articles on growing.  Several were from England.  I developed the opinion that it is best to water early in the day to allow water to evaporate from leaves and crowns as the sun heats up the air and plants. This should minimize fungal rot problems.  In fact, because of my work schedule, I usually water around 5:00 am winter and summer.  On weekends I water after the sun comes up at a convenient time but always in the morning.  So my advice is to water in the mornings.
But…..as with all things about orchids, there will be someone who has a different plan.  At the recent Houston Orchid Society Workshop, Ron McHatton from the AOS stated that he waters late in the evenings but still early enough for the moisture to evaporate from leaves and crowns.  He feels this allows the plant to absorb more water as the roots will not dry as much during the evening/night.  This sounds like summer watering but I do not remember him stating that.

If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  
LindaB7x7@YAHOO.COM
Secretary:  Linda Baker
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